
Thank you Dr. AlRashedy
By Ferry County Public Hospital District #1 Staff

 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Ferry County Public Hospital District
Improving Health – Saving Lives

Ferry County Public Hospital District

Dr. AlRashedy had 
his own private practice 
in Republic until 2003, 
at which time he joined 
the Republic Medical 
Clinic. During his time 
working for the District, 
Dr. AlRashedy performed 
surgeries, colonoscopies, 
endoscopies, delivered 
babies, and was a family 
doctor for many people in 
the community. Dr. AlRashedy also worked 
in the Emergency Room and was Chief of 

Medical Staff for many 
years. Dr. AlRashedy’s 
last day will be April 2nd, 
2018. 

Ferry County Hospital 
District would like to 
thank Dr. AlRashedy for 
his 26+ years of service and 
dedication to our District 
and our Community. 

We wish him well in his 
future endeavors.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html.


